
Minutes of the Patient Participation Group Meeting 
 
Wednesday 12th September  2018 at 14.00  

Dr I.M Raja & Partner, Little Horton Lane Medical Centre  

Attendees 

Susan Odonoghue 

Iwona Dylag- Barszcz 

Dr A Khokhar 

Megan Pulford 

 

Apologies:  

Unisa Iqbal 

 

Unfortunately we only had one member of our group attend the meeting, we asked 

Mrs Pulford for any suggestions for getting more patients involved. One idea was to 

have a ladies only group to talk about breast screening and cervical screening etc. 

Action to be taken; 

Arrange for a Hospital Consultant to attend our next meeting to give a presentation 

to our group. 

Next meeting  

11th October 2018 

 


